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Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM THE
PRINCIPALI M P O R T A N T  D A T E S

A N D  E V E N T S :

Author Workshop (Yr 3-6)

School Council Meeting 5.45pm -
Staffroom

Whole School Assembly 

Soccer Gala Day

Musica Viva "Music in My
Suitcase"

Yr 3/4 Batchelor Camp

National Sorry Day

Fri 13 May

Mon 16 May

Fri 20 May

       1/2 Gant Hosting

Mon 23 May 

Wed 25 - Fri 27 May

Thu 26 May

Our Mother’s Day morning barbecue was a
success last Friday morning. It was great to
enjoy the slightly cooler morning. We raised
about $1000 that will go towards our
playground project. 

It was wonderful to see mothers, sisters,
grandmothers, carers, and female role models
attend our Early Year Mother’s Day Spa on
Friday afternoon. 

I know everyone enjoyed being pampered, and I
saw many wonderfully painted fingernails.





On Friday afternoon, some of our Year 3/4 students worked with
students from SEDA School and Indigenous artist Dale Cockatoo
creating designs and learning painting techniques that will be used
to update our decorative poles in our bush tucker garden. All classes
will participate in this project, and we look forward to seeing the
completed poles at the end of the term. Thank you to Ms Ah Mat for
organising this wonderful learning experience.

Our Year 3 and 5 students have been participating in NAPLAN testing
this week. NAPLAN is a National Assessment. Students participate in a
Writing, Reading, Numeracy and Language Conventions test across
two weeks. Except for the Year 3 Writing, all tests are carried out
online. The results of these tests will be available next term.  

Our School Council meets this coming Monday, 16th May again. The
meeting begins at 5:45 pm in our school staff room. All parents are
welcome to attend.

Our staff have a Professional Learning Day on Tuesday 14th June.
Students will not be able to attend school on this day. Camp Australia
is open for those requiring care for their children. Bookings can be
made online with Camp Australia. The Professional Learning day will
focus on our school data and establish a school data plan as part of
our Annual School Improvement Plan.

Our whole school attendance has risen slightly over the past two
weeks. It is now sitting at 86% for the year to date. We aim to get it
over 90% before the end of the year. A huge congratulations to 5/6
Vavlas, 5/6 Hammond, 1/2 Colling and 1/2 Gant, who are all tracking
at an attendance rate of 90% or more for the year. 



Looking forward to seeing everyone at school every day!

Kind Regards

Mandy McKinnon

Before School Care



LEARNING SPOTLIGHT
TRANSITION  BROWN

We have had a very busy start to Term 2 in Transition learning about
living and nonliving things. We have been researching what animals
and plants need to survive and now know they need sun, food, water,
and space. We have been learning through observing our tadpoles who
turned into frogs and planting seeds in our garden. We will continue to
research what chickens need for the remainder of the term. 

Did you know Transition have been incubating 51 eggs for the last
three weeks? We are now eagerly waiting for the chickens to hatch any
day now. Over the last 21 days, we have been candling them which
means we can see the chicken growing in the egg. Students got to see
their beaks open and their legs moving and growing. We have been
reading to them, singing to them, and monitoring the temperature and
humidity more frequently to encourage them to pip out of their eggs
earlier. Transition are looking forward to sharing some EGG-Citing
news with you soon. 



LEARNING SPOTLIGHT
TRANSITION  BROWN



LEARNING SPOTLIGHT
YR 3/4 AH MAT

What would life be like in another country? This has been our focus
question for our Inquiry unit this term. Students have thoroughly
enjoyed researching the similarities and differences between
Australia and other countries and developing wonderings about if
they would like to live there or not. 

The 26th of May is National Sorry Day. 3/4 Ah Mat acknowledges and
respects the significance of this day and have spent time learning
about the history and the importance it has to Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander people. We are currently working on an art project that
will be on display for you to see. 





NOTICE BOARD










